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Dear	Parents,		

Year	Two	Science	Museum	Visit	
	
The	children	are	very	much	looking	forward	to	the	trip	next	week;	Friday	5th	February.		
	
We	have	been	asked	by	the	Science	Museum	to	follow	certain	procedures	to	assist	with	safety	and	
security.	
	
“To	help	us	make	your	arrival	at	the	Museum	as	quick	and	efficient	as	possible,	we	would	ask	you	to	
adopt	the	following	approaches:	
		

•         Children	and	accompanying	adults	to	travel	light	and	bring	just	their	lunches	and	stationery	
in	clear	plastic	bags.	Adults	to	carry	minimal	additional	bags.	

	
	
Please	support	us	in	ensuring	that	your	child’s	lunch	is	completely	disposable	and	in	a	clear,	
named,	plastic	bag	which	can	be	disposed	of	on	completion	of	eating.	
	
If	you	have	volunteered	to	assist	with	this	trip	you	will	have	been	notified	by	the	class	
teacher	if	your	help	is	required.	We	greatly	appreciate	this	offer	of	support;	on	occasions	we	
have	more	offers	than	places	available.	We	endeavor	to	ensure	that	everyone	has	a	chance	
to	help	at	some	point	in	the	year.	
	
Yours	Sincerely	
P.	Formby	/	S.	Lawlor	


